Veldran, Katherine

Phyllis <phyllish21@gmail.com>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca (rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov) <rebeccaschimsa@gov.sc.gov>
7/27/201511:10:55 AM

RE: Prescription Drug Abuse Task Force

Phyllis,

Thank you for the email.

Rebecca Schimsa from our office will be reaching out to you.
Hope you are well. Please let us know if you need anything.
Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Phyllis [mailto:phyllish21@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 26, 2015 12:35 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Prescription Drug Abuse Task Force

Katherine, Haley

| have read the report of the Governors Prescription Drug Abuse Task Force and have been discussing its
findings with Drs Louis Costa, Stephen Gardner, and Daniel Saad (my constituent) about the issue. I would like
to work on drafting legislation to be pre-filed in December to address some of the recommendations and would
like to work with you on this. At your convenience | would love to meet with you all and discuss. Hope you're
having a great summer! Phyllis

Rep. Phyllis Henderson
SC House District 21

864-423-3149

Sign up for my Dlstrict 21 newsletter! Click here:
http://oi.vresp.com?fid=58d852d7a6
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